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Our commitment to partnership working is now well established. One of the 

successes which the partnership has created is the development of: 

A working group of parents who influence change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our small but committed and effective group of parents, who work in partnership with the school, are looking for 

new members. 

The group have contributed towards: 

 Improving communication 

 Devising a programme of events to support their own and their child’s learning 

 Induction processes 

 Transition ideas 

 Influencing and Improving key policies ie Teaching and Learning / Safeguarding 

 Homework ideas 

 

If you want to be more involved in your child’s education and can spare some time during the school day, contact 

either  

Mrs J Woolhead,  Mrs B Pascoe or Mrs K Allen at school or on 01452 881800 

 

Our next meeting is  

MONDAY 20th APRIL at 2pm 

Refreshments will be available 

 


